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1. Have there have been any changes to the issue or opportunity in the Statement of Need, the 
operating environment or geographical area in which the ACP is being developed? 

 
UAVE Ltd Reply: None that we are aware of at this present time. 
 

2. Have there been any changes to law, government policy or CAA requirements that would affect 
the development of an ACP, or parts of an ACP? 

 
UAVE Ltd Reply: UAVE Ltd are aware of the latest CAP1616 & will review our application in line with this 
latest edition as shown below: 
 
Title: Airspace change: Guidance on the regulatory process for changing the notified airspace design and 
planned and permanent redistribution of air traffic, and on providing airspace information 
Description: This document explains the CAA's regulatory process for changes to airspace. 
 
This updated fourth edition was published in March 2021. 
 

3. Have there been any changes to the list of identified stakeholders? 
 
UAVE Ltd Reply: The list of Stakeholders remain’s as before the pause of ACP-2020-049 with the addition 
of Scottish Seaplanes Ltd, who we are in consultation with at this time & will give them and the existing 
stake holders a new 6 week period from un-pausing to enable them to review our ACP 2020-049 
application/consultation period/process. 
 

 


